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Issue 20, Week 1, Term 3 

I hope that you all had a relaxing and restful holidays. The start to Term 3 has been very 

smooth for us. We are being vigilant with the protocols surrounding the Covid19 

pandemic. I would like to thank all of you for observing the extra ‘rules’ that we have in 

place to ensure the safety of all students, staff, parents and community members. 

 

Be Your Best 

CURIOSITY  INCLUSION  
OWNERSHIP    PASSION 

 

We will be unable to hold our learning 

conferences as planned on Monday 

10th August due to the ongoing social 

distancing requirements. Students will 
now attend school on this day.  

If you have any concerns about your 

child, please do not hesitate to 

contact the staff member involved. A 

list of all updated email addresses can 

be found further on in the newsletter. 

WELCOME 
This week we welcome Mr Sam Brinsmead to Irymple South PS. Sam will be 

teaching 4R for this term whilst Mr Jamie Russell is the Acting Assistant 

Principal. The students in 4R have enjoyed their first week with their new 

teacher and we hope that Sam enjoys his time at ISPS. 

 

Mrs Paige Stephens is teaching 2R for the rest of 2020. The 

students have loved having Paige and she has ensured a 

smooth transition for the students. 

 

Mr Jamie Russell is taking on the Acting Assistant Principal 

position for Term 3. We wish him well in his new role. 

After School Care 

A letter was sent home via XUNO for expressions 

of interest in an After School Care program at 

ISPS. Many families contacted the school and we 

have now made contact with Stepping Stones 

Children's Services to get the ball rolling. 

An expression of interest family survey from 

Stepping Stones is included in the XUNO message 

and is contained in the newsletter. 

If you are interested in accessing this service at 

Irymple South can you complete this form and 

return by Friday July 24th either by email or hard 

copy. 

Instagram 

You can now follow us on Instagram! You 

can search for us at ‘irymplesouth’. This is 

another way that you can keep up to date 

with what is happening at our school. 

WELCOME 
This week we welcome Maddie Lewis. 

Maddie has enjoyed her first week at 

our school and has made new friends 

in Prep G. 
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Happy Birthday 

JULY 

Zoe Aldamiz (13th) 

Dannika Accola (14th) 

Brielle Accola (14th) 

Hugo Garraway (14th) 

Jasmine Ash (15th) 

Sofia Piscioneri (16th) 

Archie Thompson (16th) 

Ava Miller (17th) 

Joshua Thompson (18th) 

Chiara Panuccio (18th) 

Frankie Cua (18th) 

Breanna Lever (18th) 

Antonio Daniele (19th) 

Lucas Giugno (19th) 

Prep G 

Levani Panuccio 
Prep M 

Robert Ale 
1T 

Chace Mackin 
1M 

Jaxon Briggs-Telford 
1C 

Frankie Scarfo 
2W 

Emilia Piscioneri 

Halle Connelly 
2R 

Nicola Cavallo 

2B 

Lincoln Phillips-Savage 
3V  

Jonah Krul 
3M 

Madison Brand 
4R 

Damon Clark 
4C 

Nikita Keating 

Rylie Crabtree 
5A 

Aydin Alic 
5R 

Ollie Mewburn 

6S 

Bryce Kempton 
6H 

Colby Geister 
Art 

Heidi Wilmann 
PE 

Anna Ablett  
Music 

Joshua McShane 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
certificates will be presented in class by teachers 

Every lunchtime there are 2 organised activities that students can participate in. All 

activities are supervised by staff. Some of the activities are organised and run by our 

Grade 6 students as part of the Leaders of Evolution program. This term the activities 

include; Ninja Warrior, Radio Show, Gardening Club, 3 on 3 basketball, Music, 

Dodgeball, Lego Masters and Friday Sports.  

 

We will be holding our Athletics Sports at school this year. The Prep to 2 students will have 

their day on Thursday 20th August, whilst the Grades 3 to 6 students will compete on 

Thursday 27th August. Due to the current situation NO spectators will be able to attend. 

LUNCH ORDERS 
Lunch orders are available this 

term. Lunches can be ordered 

on Wednesday and Friday 

and are supplied by the 

Irymple General Store. A price 

list can be found on the 

website in the ‘Parent’ tab. 
http://

www.irymplesouthps.vic.edu.au/

?page_id=37  

http://www.irymplesouthps.vic.edu.au/?page_id=37
http://www.irymplesouthps.vic.edu.au/?page_id=37
http://www.irymplesouthps.vic.edu.au/?page_id=37
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CALENDAR 

Dates to remember 
 
School Council 

Wednesday 19th August, 6:00pm, MPR 

 
Athletics Sports 

P-2 Thursday 20th August 

3-6 Thursday 27th August 

Email 
 

Last term, the Department of Education and Training updated their email accounts. 

Consequently all staff have new email addresses. The old address will still work, but if you would 

like to change to the new email address when communication with staff they are listed below. 

 

Principal    Ms Robyn Brooks   (Robyn.Brooks@education.vic.gov.au) 

Acting Assistant Principal Mr Jamie Russell   (Jamie.Russell@education.vic.gov.au) 

   

Prep G Mrs Eryn Gee   Room 5  (Eryn.Gee@education.vic.gov.au) 

Prep M Mrs Aleisha Milne  Room 6 (Aleisha.Milne@education.vic.gov.au) 

  Mrs Stacey McDermott Room 6 (Stacey.McDermott@education.vic.gov.au) 

1T   Miss Monique Theunissen Room 12 (Monique.Theunissen@education.vic.gov.au) 

1M  Miss Sophie Milner  Room 13 (Sophie.Milner@education.vic.gov.au) 

1C  Mrs Kate Cardew  Room 14 (Kate.Cardew@education.vic.gov.au) 

2W  Mrs Tammy Warn  Room 15 (Tammy.Warn@education.vic.gov.au) 

2R  Mrs Paige Stephens  Room 16 (Paige.Stephens@education.vic.gov.au) 

2B  Mrs Karina Bozzi   Room 17 (Karina.Bozzi@education.vic.gov.au) 

3V  Mrs Brooke Vadlja  Room 3 (Brooke.Vadlja@education.vic.gov.au) 

3T  Mrs Katelyn Matthews Room 4 (Katelyn.Matthews@education.vic.gov.au) 

4R  Mr Sam Brinsmead  Room 1 (Samuel.Brinsmead@education.vic.gov.au) 

4C  Mrs Carmel Casale  Room 2 (Carmela.Casale@education.vic.gov.au) 

5A  Mr Shannon Allen  Room 8 (Shannon.Allen@education.vic.gov.au) 

5R  Miss Shanae Rose  Room 9 (Shanae.Rose@education.vic.gov.au) 

6S  Mr Tim Smith   Room 10 (Tim.Smith@education.vic.gov.au) 

6H  Miss Lauren Hepworth Room 11 (Lauren.Hepworth@education.vic.gov.au) 

 

Mrs Sharon Branson  P.E.    (Sharon.Branson@education.vic.gov.au) 

Mrs Renee Giddings  Classroom Support (Renee.Giddings@education.vic.gov.au) 

Ms Sarah Gladman  Classroom Support (Sarah.Gladman@education.vic.gov.au) 

Mrs Maddy Hura  Classroom Support (Maddy.Hura@education.vic.gov.au) 

Mrs Emma Lord   Art    (Emma.Lord@education.vic.gov.au) 

Mrs Nadine McWilliams Music   (Nadine.McWilliams@education.vic.gov.au) 

Mrs Donna Morffew  1C (Friday)  (Donna.Morffew@education.vic.gov.au)   

  

Ms Sharon Welsh   Business Manager (Sharon.Welsh@education.vic.gov.au) 

Ms Penni Williams   Admin/Support  (Penni.Williams@education.vic.gov.au)  

Mrs Kerri Retallick   Classroom Support (Kerri.Retallick@education.vic.gov.au) 

Ms Olivia Ferguson   Classroom Support (Olivia.Ferguson@education.vic.gov.au) 

 

School email address:  irymple.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
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Family Survey to express interest in an OSHC program at  

Irymple South Primary 

 

Stepping Stones Children’s Services has been approached to consider the possibility of 

providing an After school care service at Irymple South Primary in 2021 

In order to help us ascertain the need for care, we are asking families to fill in this form and 

return it back to the school office by July 30th 2020. 

 

On which days are you likely to need After School Care and/or before school care  

 

MON                      TUES                    WED                  THURS            FRID  

A□           A□         A□          A□      A□     

 

How many children would require care?              _______________________ 

When is your need for care likely to start?            _______________________ 

 

Bookings do not need to be permanent, although it helps with planning and staffing and will 

guarantee your place. Casual bookings will be available as space permits.  It is vital that 
when filling out this survey it is done honestly so we can make an informed decision. 

Current fees charged for a Permanent session are $30.25 without fee relief applied (CCS). 

A casual booking is $36.20 without fee relief. 

 

If a decision is made to go ahead with providing the service, would you like an information 

pack sent to you? If so, please provide your details 

 

Name and postal Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Email (our preferred contact) _________________________________ 

 

 

Many thanks for taking the time to fill this survey in. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Linda Millucci 

Business Manager  

Stepping Stones Children’s Services 

linda@sharingthecare.com.au 
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